
CDOL Tip of the Week. January 30, 2012 

CDOL New Version now available 

A few weeks ago the tip of the week announced a new upcoming version of CDOL. On the morning of 

January 30, 2012 (Utah time), the new version was released. There are some excellent new features 

available in this version: 

 A redesigned backend database, which should produce faster system response times for CDOL users 

 As mentioned in the earlier tip announcing the new version, there is a new mailing label interface 

that allows a user to select a standard label size format or create a new size format, then output the 

labels to a Microsoft Word document, eliminating the need to copy and paste data, or manually 

create a merge file  (an upcoming tip of the week will address the use of this feature) 

 Priesthood leaders and clerks in stakes, districts, wards, branches, and missions can now access 

ward, branch, and mission Church maps (previously only stake and district maps were available) 

 A new review and verification process will now automatically publish many changes when they are 

saved, rather than requiring verification, reducing the wait time for users to see the changes 

 

Because this is a major revision, we invite users to note any serious issues they encounter during use 

and report them through the Feedback link found in CDOL. Although we try to thoroughly test each 

version before release, it is difficult to check all possibilities and combinations, so we appreciate any 

assistance in identifying operational bugs. If you find something that can be replicated by another user 

and is obviously not working correctly, please let us know. Thank you! 

 


